Minority Statement
By Tijani BEN JEMAA, CCWG-Accountability  member

As a CCWG-Accountability member, I would like to make this minority statement regarding Recommendation 2 (Adjusting the threshold of support to exercise the community powers) and Recommendation 6 (Human Rights):

Rec 2, Para 73  
[bookmark: _GoBack]With 5 SO/ACs composing the empowered community, we are told that we don’t represent the whole Internet community. With less, our representativeness will be seriously affected. So, reducing the threshold in case of the community becomes composed of less then 5 SO/ACs is not acceptable, not only because of the representativeness, but also because we will exercise the community powers with only 2 SO/ACs supporting the decision for most of them. Less than 5 SO/ACs will make the whole accountability process to be reviewed.
 
Rec 6: 
I express my concern that in the proposed text, it is not made clear that the ICANN obligation to respect Human Rights covers the issues included in the ICANN mission only and not be expended to cover other aspects such as the content. 
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